
Irfan Nasrullah – Candidate for Planning Board for the Town of Hopkinton  
 
Hello, I am Irfan Nasrullah, and I am running as a candidate for the Planning Board. 
When I first considered running for office, I asked myself why am I interested and what 
skill set do I bring to the table. Simply put, I want to give back to the community I’ve 
spend the better part of my life in and where I am now raising my children.  
 
My family moved to Hopkinton back in 1981, and although I moved away on several 
occasions, I kept coming back. First to attend college, then to Law School, and then to 
pursue my Masters in Environmental Law. Each time I returned to Hopkinton, I 
realized that Hopkinton is a part of me, so much so that I even decided to set up my 
practice in Hopkinton and raise my children here. Basically, the reason I am interested 
in working on the Planning Board is I want to help shape how the Town grows for my 
children and future generations. Frankly, this is a town with character, beautiful natural 
surroundings and an excellent school system. I grew up here and now my wife and 
children are as well.  
 
I am an Environmental Attorney who also practices in Real Estate. I’ve worked with the 
Massachusetts Attorney General’s Environmental Crime Strike Force, then moved to the 
MassDEP protecting water and land resources. In my private practice, I worked with 
numerous Conservation Commissions and Planning Boards. I bring familiarity with 
land development as well as a responsible stewardship of land in both planning and 
development. I know that my qualifications, and experiences, both professional and 
personal make me an ideal candidate for the Planning Board.  
 
For these reasons, I respectfully request your vote. 


